
 

 

Department Report 

 

Report Title: Cemetery Committee—April 2023 

Report Highlight: April 25, 2023   

Name and Title: Chris Worick, Chair, Dahlonega Cemetery Committee 
 

Recently Completed:  

 288 U.S. grave marker flags arrived to mark vets graves in Mt. Hope and Memorial Park 

 Applications for two unmarked graves of World War One veterans buried in Mt. Hope have been 
submitted to the Veterans Administration for headstones. 

 

Underway:  

 Cemetery Spring cleanup dates have been set for Sat. May 20th and 27 (rain date). 

 

Near term:  

 Fundraising idea to purchase simple headstones for previous unmarked burials. 

 Tentative date will be in conjunction with Independence Day celebration. 

 

 


